Our children and youth have been building connections and friendship through regular game days this year. These have been such a hit that many of our board games have been worn out! If you are holiday shopping and find yourself in the games section with an abundance of goodwill, please consider donating a board game to our Children and Youth Religious Education program. If your family needs to make room for new games you receive, we would also love donations of gently-used board games you have already enjoyed. (Missing pieces spoil the fun, so please check that your used game is complete before donating.) Games that can be played in under 30 minutes are ideal.